
‭From: Gamage, David‬
‭Subject: Good bye and thank you!‬
‭Date: January 13, 2024 at 3:58:04 PM CST‬
‭To: bl-law-teaching_faculty <bl-law-teaching_faculty@exchange.iu.edu>‬

‭Dear Friends and Colleagues,‬

‭With bittersweet feelings, I must say goodbye. As many of you know, this past fall, my wife,‬
‭Shruti Rana, accepted a position as Assistant Vice Chancellor‬
‭(https://diversity.missouri.edu/2023/shruti-rana-appointed-assistant-vice-chancellor-of-inclusive-‬
‭excellence-and-strategic-initiatives/) and Professor of Law‬
‭(https://law.missouri.edu/person/shruti-rana/) at the the University of Missouri. I have now also‬
‭accepted a position as the Law School Foundation Distinguished Professor of Tax Law and‬
‭Policy at the University of Missouri. Missouri has not yet announced this nor created a faculty‬
‭profile for me, but I am expecting it to be announced and publicized probably within the next‬
‭week.‬

‭I have greatly enjoyed my past seven years in Bloomington on the IU Maurer Law faculty, and it‬
‭is with some sadness that I depart. I hope to see all of you at conferences and other events and‬
‭that we all keep in touch. If the stars align and the right position opens up for Shruti at IU at‬
‭some point perhaps we might even return someday.‬

‭(For any of you who follow Bloomington local politics and who might be curious, earlier today‬
‭Shruti announced that she will be resigning from her Bloomington City Council seat, effective‬
‭February 7th, due to our family relocating to Missouri.)‬

‭With great thanks and wishing you all the best!‬

‭David‬

‭David Gamage‬
‭William W. Oliver Chair in Tax Law and Professor of Law‬
‭Indiana University Maurer School of Law‬
‭Office 321‬
‭211 S. Indiana Ave.‬
‭Bloomington, IN 47405‬


